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5 October 2021

Brian Warburton

Via email: fyi-request-16762-aea0ab14@requests.fyi.orqg.nz

Dear Brian
Official information request for a summary of consents at 51 Seaview Road.

| refer to your official information request dated 16 September 2021 for a summary of consents at 51
Seaview Road and also those associated with a building that is located on the coastal area directly in
front of No. 51 Seaview Road.

| acknowledge that after discussions with Leonie McPhail (Manager Building Assurance), that the scope
of your initial request was reduced to consents relating to the building located in the coastal area in front
of No. 51 Seaview Road only.

Following a review of our records we can confirm that the Council does not hold any consents for this
building. On that basis, the information has been refused under Section 17(e) of the Local Government
Official Information and Meetings Act on the grounds that the information does not exist.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Derek Vos at
Derek.Vos@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Nga mihi

Wendy Walker

Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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